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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
PCWA APPOINTS ANDREW FECKO AS NEXT GENERAL MANAGER    
 
AUBURN, Calif. (January 7, 2020) — The Placer County Water Agency (PCWA) announced today 
that Andrew Fecko has been appointed as the Agency’s next General Manager. The PCWA 
Board of Directors approved his contract at its meeting on January 6. 
 
Mr. Fecko currently serves as PCWA’s Director of Strategic Affairs, a position held since 2017. 
Hired in 2006 as a Resource Planning Administrator, Mr. Fecko has led a number of high-priority 
projects for the Agency including the relicensing of PCWA’s Middle Fork American River Project. 
In 2013 he assumed the position of Director of Resource Development where he was 
responsible for operational and environmental management of the Agency’s hydroelectric 
assets, including state and federal regulatory compliance, and energy marketing and sales. In 
his current position, Mr. Fecko manages PCWA’s strategic business partnerships, and regulatory 
and government affairs. He recently served as a representative for the Sacramento region in 
statewide Bay-Delta water quality negotiations.  
 
“As California’s water paradigm grows more complex, Andrew’s skills and experience uniquely 
prepare him to lead PCWA into the future,” said PCWA Board Chairman Robert Dugan. “During 
his time with the Agency, he has shown himself to be a passionate defender of PCWA’s 
interests and is a highly-capable and respected leader at the local, state, and national levels.”    
 
Andrew Fecko said, “I am truly grateful for the Board’s trust and confidence with this 
appointment. PCWA has a rich tradition of strong leadership and it is an honor to be able to 
serve the people of Placer County in this capacity and to carry forward PCWA’s mission.”     
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Andrew Fecko will succeed current General Manager, Einar Maisch, who will retire from PCWA 
on February 28, after a 34-year career with the Agency.  

The next regular meeting of the PCWA Board of Directors will be held on Thursday, January 16, 
2:00 PM, at the PCWA Business Center, 144 Ferguson Road, in Auburn. PCWA board meetings 
are open to the public.  

For information on PCWA board meetings, please contact the Clerk to the Board at (530) 823-
4850 or (800) 464-0030. 

### 

About PCWA  
Placer County Water Agency (PCWA) is the primary water resource agency for Placer County, 
California, with a broad range of responsibilities including water resource planning and 
management, retail and wholesale supply of drinking water and irrigation water, and 
production of hydroelectric energy. 


